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Contract Name Renewal of Certificates of Public Convenience and Necessity for Advanced Life 
Support providers 

GRANICUS 21-2047A Contract # N/A Date: 10/25/21 
 

Mark all Applicable Boxes: 
Type of Contract 

CIP  Grant  Other  X Revenue  Project  
 

Contract information: 

New Contract (Y/N)  N 
Original Contract 
Amount 

N/A  

Fund(s) 1006 Amount of Change N/A 

Cost Center(s) N/A Contract Amount N/A 

Program(s) 1817 Amount Available N/A 

Account(s) N/A Included in Applicable 
Budget? (Y/N) 

N/A 
Fiscal Year(s) Calendar year 2022 

Description & Comments 
(What is it, any issues found, is there a financial impact to current/next FY, does this contract vary from previous FY, etc.) 

 
This item is for the annual renewal of the Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity (COPCN) for 
twenty five (25) different Advanced Life support provider agencies. The providers consist of fourteen 
(14) local municipalities, four (4) fire districts, four (4) helicopter ambulance companies, two (2) 
hospitals, and one (1) ambulance service provider. Their current certificates expire on December 31, 
2021 and if approved, they will be renewed for a one (1) year term ending December 31, 2022. These 
certificates allow the provider agencies to be licensed by the Florida Department of Health and the 
certification process ensures a coordinated and regulated Emergency Medical Service system at a 
County level. Certificates are issued on an annual basis. 
 
This COPCN renewal process does not carry a fee and has no fiscal impact for the department. 
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